Bulletin Announcements

This bulletin announcement should appear when your parish reaches its goal:

Thank you to all of you who responded so generously to the annual God's Gift Appeal. Each year the success of this appeal depends on you. Your support is greatly appreciated in both your parish and the diocesan church. It is when we grow as a community of believers that we help to assure that those who provide services through the diocesan church will be able to continue Christ's work here in the Diocese of Fargo.